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BRANCH ACTIVITY REPORT TO COUNCIL, September 2003

BRANCH ACTIVITIES

• Teacher’s Award presented in June to Mrs. Kandel Vick of Jubilee
Junior High School in Edson.  A dinner will be hosted for her and her
husband in September.

• Executive meeting held via email conferencing in July.  Budget and
Business Plan for 2004 completed and submitted.

• Hercules Georgiadis of Hinton joined the executive in August as the
Hinton Representative.

UPCOMING EVENTS
• Plant tour to be conducted in Whitecourt in September/October.
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